Annabel C. Perry PreK-8



"A Culture of Caring"

School Advisory Council Minutes

School Advisory Forum

Tuesday, November 7, 2017

5:00 p.m. (Media Center) 

Agenda

Welcome

· Ms. Foster, our Co-chair for the School Advisory Council (SAC),  called to order our third School Advisory Council meeting for the 2017-2018 school year.  The meeting began at 5:25 p.m. in the Media Center at Annabel C. Perry.  Everyone in attendance silently read and reviewed the minutes from October 24, 2017.  Ms. Foster took a motion from the floor to accept the minutes.  Everyone said, "I" to accept them.
Introduction to School Advisory Forum, (SAF)   

· Ms. Vaiton, the representative of School Advisory Forum, (SAF), discussed the information from the SAF meeting that was held at McArthur High School.  SAF includes the School Advisory Forum.  Very little information was discussed at the first SAF meeting. 
Principal's Update

· Mr. Correll recapped from the last meeting on:
· Increasing parental involvement at the school site.
· Our goal is to retrieve that spotlight that Annabel C. Perry once shared during the early days where the focus of the community was on AC Perry.  
· How do we bring the attention of this community back to Annabel C. Perry?
· We are proud that AC Perry is part of the PakaSac Program that feeds 50 students with meals for the weekend.
· On November 21, 2017, the school was asked to present at the School Board Meeting in regards to our community.  We hope to stand before the Board with a large crowd of our parents showing the progress of our school this year.
· Our Saturday program with Links Inc. provides our students an opportunity to work with community leaders on different benchmarks from the United Nation. Each Saturday a benchmark is focused on with activities and community leaders.
· Everything must expand so that we can continue to grow. We will continue with us marketing the school, expansion of the Media Center, and aesthetics of the building and school.
· Primary teachers are starting a choir.  A grant has been written with Ms. Lowery and Ms. Young spearheading it.  They are considering choir robes and high risers.  
· Holiday showcase will be up and running soon.  It will showcase academics through the arts.  
· A large influx of Haitian population is moving into our school.  Mr. Correll will interview for a literacy position.  
· Face book and twitter are starting at ACP.  Those parents who are not interested in social media can come to the school and learn about the happenings here.
· What is seen as a concern is valued here.
Parent's Corner

· Several parents discussed things that worked at the school in previous years.
· One parent suggested for the school to build a passion for reading by bringing AR back to the school.
· The school and Dr. Lyedig  have clever ways to build that passion for reading by: 
· Bringing in donations to get loads of books.
· Building a reward system with penquin bucks.
·  Mr. James Mason made the comment that every parent must be with education.  We must do whatever we can to help the school.  
· We must unite and find a way to make education a priority to someone else so that we can be successful here at ACP.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:18 p.m.





Upcoming Events
	Thursday, November 9, 2017
	International Baccalaureate Showcase
	Bair Middle School at 6:00 p.m.

	Friday, November 10, 2017
	Veteran's Day
	No School

	Monday, November 20, 2017
	Interim Reports
	

	Wednesday - Friday
	November 22 - 24, 2017
	Thanksgiving Break

	Tuesday, November 28, 2017
	Report Card Day
	

	Tuesday, December 12, 2017
	Winter Showcase
	

	Tuesday, January 30, 2018
	SAC Meeting
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